
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jana Currall [ ]  
Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 9:32 PM 
To: dentalboardconsultation <dentalboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au> 
Subject: Revised scope of practice 
 
To whom it may concern  
 
I’m not in support of the revision of the scope of practice to hygienists. I am a general dentist and have 
had many years of experience working with hygienists in multiple states of Australia. While I believe 
some may be fine solo, the vast majority that I have worked with would not be ok working without 
supervision.  
 
Thank you  
Dr Jana Currall  

  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

 




